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August 4,2001 

Director 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is in response to the notice of application for an extension of wastewater service area that I 
received on August 3, 2001 from North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. 1 am very pleased with the septic tank 
system that I currently have installed for my home. I see no need for North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. to 
extend their service to my area. The people living in this region have used septic systems for 
numerous years with no problems. I object to being required to convert over to a wastewater service 
that I do not want. Furthermore, I do not wish to pay for this new service when I am perfectly happy 
with the existing one. My mncem is that my water bill will rise substantially and I will incur a large debt 
to help pay for this new system as many residents in the city of Cape Coral were recently forced to do. 

Sincerely, 

Michael R. Galbreath 


